
KWIM colleagues from the Department of Mathematics and Statistics

showcase their research in brief engaging speed-talks. Discover more about

their work and �nd inspiration.

Following the speed talks, there will be an opportunity for questions and

discussions over refreshments and snacks. Don't miss the chance to delve

into the exciting world of mathematical and statistical research!

All Math Students are very welcome to attend.

Registration: Please send an e-mail to:

gabriela.michalek@uni-konstanz.de with the subject

"Math Story"

Your Math Story!
Tell me

Inspiring Speed Talks in Algebra, Analysis, Optimisation

and Number Theory

Wednesday, Dec 6th 2023, 9:00AM in D436

Konstanz Women

in Mathematics

(KWIM)


